
Welcome to the first edition of The Word for 2023, a digest of topical cases, news and views, brought to you by
Browne Jacobson’s insurance policy drafting and distribution team.

This month’s edition includes a (now almost monthly) reminder of the importance of clear policy drafting. We also look at the need for

underwriters and wordings specialists to adopt a customer-centric approach to systemic risks when designing insurance products,

particularly in light of the FCA Consumer Duty.

This edition also considers the potential insurance cost of the California ‘Bomb Cyclone’, the increased risk of attacks by pirates (both real

and virtual) and a review of the latest proposals to modernise the orbital liability and insurance regime.

I hope you find this edition interesting and insightful.

Tim
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